Summary of the October 7, 2013 meeting

The Council is grateful to all donors, workers and volunteers for the repainting and re-flooring of the Parish

Hall and the repaving work that has been done at St. Teresa Church. The Council was updated regarding the

purchase of new chairs for the Parish Hall and the safety and handicap access improvements that will be

made at St. Teresa Church in the coming months.

Fr. Loren updated the Council regarding the Diocesan Capital Campaign that is underway to raise 25 million

dollars. Our parish goal is \$170,000 and our pledge drive will begin in the Spring of 2014.

The Council will be sponsoring an All Saints Day Mass and [if hall available] reception to honor the volunteers

and supporters of St. Philip and St. Teresa.

The members of the St. Philip/St. Teresa Parish Council are: Alma Ciddio (chair), Rod DeMartini (secretary),

Charles Bone, Edna Irving, Jim Komarek, Lou McCann, Kelly McCool, and Ron Schultz. Please talk with any

Council member about your concerns or questions or call the parish office if you would like to have a member

of the Council contact you. All Council meeting are open and are held both at St. Philip Parish Hall and St.

Teresa Church.

Next Council Meeting: 6/2/14 at 10:30 AM